2017 RABBIT AND CAVY

Welcome to the 2017 rabbit and cavy program. We are looking forward to meeting each of you and to
having a great year with lots of fun and learning. Since some of you may not have had your project by
the deadline of registration, | need a bit more information from you about your rabbit or cavy.

Every exhibitor needs to let me know some information about the project they are bringing. If you could
fill in the following and return it no later than July 1, 2017 it will greatly help with where your cages will
be in the rabbit barn.
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